
Messages: 

- Thank you for all your attendance during our Annual Review meetings. You should have received your 
child’s new IEP paperwork but if not please let us know.  

- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –
beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Have a lovely weekend!

Friday 15th

November 2024

Beech Class have been thinking about Bonfire night and have done and
enjoyed lots of activities around fireworks. We even had a lovely time
experiencing sparklers with Maple Class, outside in Forest School!

Head Teacher Awards
Ezra for great matching his symbols from his schedule.
Asher for fantastic engagement in firework activities. 

Safe Award: 
Bella for being safe when using the Interactive Whiteboard.  

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Reading familiar stories and predicting what

comes next.
❖ How different shapes interact with each

other.
❖ Using schedules in class and matching symbols

to what we are doing.
❖ Understanding what happens after we press a

button or make a noise.
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